
DISTRICT OF 

HIGHLANDS 

File: 0470.28 

April 27, 2017 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
No. 1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Re: FUTURE OF MCPHERSON PLAYHOUSE 

District of Highlands Council wishes to extend their appreciation of the informative 
presentiation from City of Victoria Councillors, Marianne Alto and Pamela Madoff, 
along with representatives from the Royal and McPherson Theatres, Lome 
DeLarge, Lloyd Fitzsimonds and Randy Joynt on the future of McPherson 
Playhouse and the Royal Theatre. 

Council voted to continue this conversation with The City of Victoria. We look 
forward to hearing from you or a representative on this matter in the future. 

Yours truly, 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

ft i 2017 

VICTORIA, B.C. 

Tina Neurauter, 
Corporate Officer 
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